
CALLING ALL TRURO COOKS 
 The Truro Historical Society is preparing to publish a cookbook of  
favorite recipies from the best cooks in the world...TRURO COOKS.  

This cookbook will be a collection of your time honored recipes, photographs, 
and tales of Truro.  

And if you have your grandmother's favorite recipes, we would love to include 
those, too.  

Don't miss this opportunity to be part of Truro's history.  
 

We're compiling our collection now, so 
 SEND YOUR FAVORITE RECIPES 

 along with your name, Truro address, phone number, and email address to 
 

 THS 
 P.O. Box 486 

Truro, MA 02666  
or email to director@trurohistorical.org 

 
And if you're feeling really creative,  
HELP US NAME OUR COOKBOOK.  

Send us your suggestions for a great title.  
The lucky winner will receive a free cookbook and  

a one year membership in the Truro Historical Society 
 
 

THS UPDATE 
 
The Highland House Museum is closed for the season, but Director BJ Dyche and 
Curator Mark Dooley are still hard at work planning next season's events and exhibits 
and will be available to assist you with Museum or Archive matters. They can be 
reached at the Cobb Archive by calling 508-349-0020 Monday through Friday or by 
email at director@trurohistorical.org or curator@trurohistorical.org. 
 
The Cobb Memorial Archive will continue to be open to the public through the winter 
months on Tuesday and Thursday, 9:30AM - 12:30PM and by special appointment.  
 
The Cobb Archive houses the paper artifacts of Truro's past. It's the perfect place  
to research your property, old photographs, or general information on the history of 
Truro. Or if you have some of Truro's history on paper and would like to donate your 
antique treasures to our collection, The Truro Historical Society would welcome the 
opportunity to preserve your contribution for future generations.  
 
The Truro Historical Society would like to thank our members and patrons for your 
support through funding. Without your generous gifts, we would not be able to operate 
the Museum or the Archive. We would also like to acknowledge all those who donated 



artifacts in the past year. These bits of Truro's history are currently housed safely and 
securely in the Highland House Museum or at the Cobb Archive. A full list of donors and 
their gifts will be published in the next Truro Historical Society newsletter. And last but 
not least, we would like to thank all the volunteers for the many hours of hard work 
contributed to the Museum and the Archive. We are in the process of organizing 
volunteer group projects to assist in the cataloging of museum artifacts, online typing of 
recipes for our cookbook, preparing our winter mail-outs, organizing next season's 
events, and various other programs. If you would like to volunteer a few hours each 
week, contact us at director@trurohistorical.org. There's no better way to learn about 
the Truro Historical Society than to get personally involved. We need you. 


